
EVENTS
FEBRUARY 2024

Monday 5th February: Conseil d’Ecole

From 6th to 9th February: CE2A and
CEB school trip to the Varuna Royal
Yacht Club in Pattaya 

Tuesday 6th February: School final of
the "Ambassadeurs Ambassadrices en
Herbe" project

Wednesday 7th February: Maternelle
learning log books online
 
From 8th to 14th February:
Maternelle parent-teacher meetings
 
Friday 9th February: Reports from CP
to CM2 online / Basketball Night

From 13th to 16th February: CE2C
and CE2D school trip to the Varuna
Royal Yacht Club in Pattaya 

Friday 16th February: Carnival -
Chinese New Year menu - School
holidays 

Monday 4th March : New half-term

Carnaval

Kindergarten pupils are preparing for their Carnival on

Friday 16th February. They will be able to dress up in

costumes prepared in class and celebrate with music and a

good snack. 

They will start the day with a small parade in the

playground. Parents who are present at 8.00 a.m. will be

able to stay and watch the festivities before saying goodbye

to the children, who will be celebrating Carnival with the

other maternelle classes. 

Elementary school children are invited to come in costume

on Friday 16th February.

Parent-teacher meetings

The maternelle learning logbooks go online on Wednesday

7th February. An email with a link will be sent to families. 

Parent-teacher meetings are organised from 8th to 14th

February in maternelle. 

School reports for CP to CM2 will be available on

Educartable from Friday 9th February at 16:00. Access

codes will be given to pupils in their school bags the day

before.

For classes CP to CM2, the next parent-teacher meetings

are scheduled for 8th to 12th April.
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Sports

The CP pupils have begun their cycle
of discovery of Thai dance. 
CE1 pupils are taking part in a school
yoga cycle. 

Follow LFIB sporting events on our
social networks! 

Chinese New Year menu

Celebrate Chinese New Year with a
special menu on Friday 16th
February! 

 

Ambassadeurs Ambassadrices en Herbe 

This year, the Lycée Français International de Bangkok is

taking part in the Ambassadeurs Ambassadrices en Herbe

project, a pilot educational action managed by the AEFE. 

From primary school through to high school, this project uses

multilingual skills to explore current international issues

across a range of subjects. Developed around real "oratory

tournaments", the project is strongly focused on diversified

oral practices.

This year, the question put to the students is: "1924-2024:

the Olympic and Paralympic Games, a unifying, inclusive and

sustainable event? "

15 pupils from CM1 and CM2, 2 from Collège and 3 from Lycée

will take part in the school final on Tuesday 6th February. The

pupils selected will represent the LFIB at the Asia-Pacific

final from 31st March to 3rd April in Phnom Penh. 

Find photos and projects carried out at the school on the

LFIB News page 
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